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EMPLOYEE THEFT 
APRIL 8, 2016 

CASE OIG-I-2016-517 
 

In March 2016, a former Amtrak employee was arrested and indicted in the Circuit 
Court of Cook County, Illinois, for theft of Amtrak property.  The employee was 
charged with taking Amtrak batteries and scrap metals to a recycling center in exchange 
for money.  The employee resigned from Amtrak upon his arrest.  The OIG investigated 
this case with the Amtrak Police Department.  Judicial proceedings are pending. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


